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The Office of Management and Budget (OMB) proposed “establishing Title 2 in the Code of Federal
Regulations (CFR) for grants and other financial assistance and non-procurement agreements” in June of
2003. Today, OMB published its final rule in the federal register on consolidation of grants guidance
establishing Title 2 with two subtitles: subtitle A and B.

In addition, OMB announced the relocation of OMB Circular A-110, Uniform Administrative Requirements
for Grants and Agreements with Institutions of Higher Education, Hospitals, and Other Non-Profit
Organizations to Title 2. This consolidation is part of the ongoing effort to implement Public Law 106-107,
the Federal Financial Assistance Management Improvement Act of 1999.

Subtitle A, provides government-wide guidance to Federal agencies for grants and agreements--guidance
that currently is in seven separate OMB Circulars and other OMB policy documents. Subtitle B, provides a
section for Federal agencies that implement the OMB guidance through regulation, to publish their agency-
wide implementing regulations.

The announcement and the applicable federal register may be found on our website as an attachment to
this document.
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